
 

 

 

Havens Hospices 

Fundraising Department 

226 Priory Crescent 

Southend on Sea 

Essex 

SS2 6PR 

          23rd July 2020 

 

 

Dear Havens Hospices, 

 

Please find enclosed a cheque for £2,000 from Penguins Against Cancer, a charity set up to raise 

awareness of cancer and to provide support to cancer research and treatment organisations, and 

hospices. This grant is specifically provided to directly support those nearing the end of their lives due to 

cancer.  It follows the £3,000 grant we sent to Fair Havens Hospice in July 2019. 

This grant was proposed by Lucile and Paul Palmer, longstanding and generous PAC supporters. Lu and 

Paul had organised a table for the May Ball, in aid of Havens Hospices, which was of course cancelled in 

light of the C-19 crisis. The grant has been made possible by some excellent fundraising efforts in April 

and May by our friends and members. Their efforts were linked to another cancelled event – the London 

Marathon. In its stead, many of us engaged in a variety of feats and challenges with a 26 or 2.6 

connection; for some that involved miles run, for others, eggs consumed! 

 

We wish you well in your ongoing vital work at this challenging time. If you wish to know more about our 

charity please visit our website:  www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk.   

 

We would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this letter and indicate how you intend to spend 

the grant. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 
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